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SUMMER BACKPACK 

PROGRAM 

 

Mitchell Public Schools ! 

 

 

 

 

Dear Mitchell Families; 

 

​ We are excited to be offering all Mitchell families the chance to participate in our 

new “Summer Tiger Pack Program”. New Hope Church located at 1460 13th Avenue 

Mitchell (just across the street from the Mitchell Elementary School) will be providing 

Summer Tiger Packs every Friday beginning May 24th. Summer Packs may be picked up at 

the church every Friday from 11am - 2pm. Everyone is welcome to participate and there 

are no applications or forms required.  

 

​ If you have any questions please feel free to contact Mrs. Thomas at the school or 

New Hope Church! 

 

 

Mitchell Public Schools 

Helping Students Achieve Optimum Health So They 

Can Grow, Develop, and Learn! 



 


